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Subject: Free Meals Extended and Fee Waiver Application 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families: 
 
The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) has extended its program for all school districts to 
offer FREE breakfast and lunch meals to ALL students each school day, a program that began 
last school year. This meal program will last until May 26, 2022, or while the USDA funds are 
available. Please note that a la carte milk and snacks are not part of this free meal plan. 
 
Please note that our “Fee Waiver Application & Free or Reduced-Price School Meal 
Application” is still used for the consideration of the waiving of fees/assessments for 
Perrysburg Schools, so those who may qualify should submit this application for the 
purpose of the waiver of fees for the 2021-2022 school year. Also, if the Pandemic Electronic 
Benefit Transfer (P-EBT) program were to be extended, families may receive Supplemental 
Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) benefits if this application has been completed. 
 
Here is a link to the form and more information: 
https://www.perrysburgschools.net/FreeorReducedPriceMealApplication.aspx. 
 
 
Best wishes for a great start to the school year! 
Lila Szozda 
Child Nutrition Director 
Perrysburg Schools 
419-874-9131 ext. 2138 


